AICS / C /26-2023

Circular

October 16, 2023

MID-TERM BREAK

Dear Parents,

As we approach the midpoint of the academic year, we would like to inform you about the upcoming midterm break. This break will provide students with an opportunity to relax, recharge, and spend quality time with their families.

The midterm break will take place from 19th to 22nd October 2023. Please note that there will be no regular classes during this period. Students are expected to return to school on 23rd October 2023. We encourage you to use this time to engage in activities that promote rest, rejuvenation, and bonding with your child.

During the midterm break, there will be no formal assignments or assessments given by the school. However, we recommend that students use this time to catch up on any pending assignments, review their class notes, and engage in independent reading or learning that aligns with their academic goals.

We wish you a wonderful and enjoyable midterm break with your child. Thank you for your continued support of our school community.

Kind Regards,

Pretty Khosla

Principal